

Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35 926-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669

Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph/ E-mail: web@denrgov.ph

Voice-Over-Internet-Protocol (VOIP) Trunkline (632)7553330

EXTREMELY URGENT MEMORANDUM

:

:

TO

THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY, Climate Change

and DIRECTOR, Biodiversity Management Bureau

In-Concurrent Capacity,

THE DIRECTORS

Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service Ecosystem Research Development Bureau

Environmental Management Bureau

Forest Management Bureau Land Management Bureau Mines and Geosciences Bureau

FROM

THE UNDERSECRETARY

Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR INPUTS FOR THE INTRODUCTORY

MEETING WITH AMBASSADOR TITANILLA TOTH OF

THE HUNGARY EMBASSY IN THE PHILIPPINES

DATE

NOV 08 2020

This pertains to the letter dated 5 November 2020 from the Embassy of Hungary requesting for an introductory meeting of Ambassador Titanilla Toth and Secretary Roy Cimatu to discuss the activities and plans of Hungarian companies in the Philippines.

In this regard, you are requested to provide inputs and proposed talking points concerning your respective offices. Please submit the same to the Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS) on or before November 9, 2020 for consolidation and preparation of CSW. FASPS is further requested to coordinate as to the availability of the concerned officials.

For information and appropriate action.

ATTY. JONAS R. LEONES



OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>

Letter to Honorary Roy A. Cimatu

Secretariat - MNL <Secretariat.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>

Fri, Nov 6, 2020 at 8:41 AM

To: "osec@denr.gov.ph" <osec@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>, Secretariat - MNL <Secretariat.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>, Trade - MNL <trade.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>, Ambrus Dávid - MNL <DAmbrus@mfa.gov.hu>, Titkárság - MNL <Mission.MNL@mfa.gov.hu>, Ma Melissa Vibal <mammellev@gmail.com>

Dear Colleagues,

To correct, our suggested date of introductory meeting is between $\underline{9-13\ November\ 2020}$.

Our apologies for the mistake.

Would be grateful to receive your acknowledgement by reply to all in this email.

Sincerely,

SECRETARIAT



EMBASSY OF HUNGARY, MANILA

E-Mail: Mission.MNL@mfa.gov.hu

Tel.: 02 8810 9186, 02 8816 7390

Address: 8th Floor, DelRosario Law Centre,

21st Drive Corner 20th Drive,

BGC, Taguig, 1630 Metro Manila

From: Secretariat - MNL

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 6:32 PM

To: osec@denr.gov.ph

Cc: OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>; Secretariat - MNL <Secretariat.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>; Trade -

MNL <trade.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>; Ambrus Dávid - MNL <DAmbrus@mfa.gov.hu>; Titkárság - MNL

<Mission.MNL@mfa.gov.hu>

Subject: Letter to Honorary Roy A. Cimatu



OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>

Letter to Honorary Roy A. Cimatu

Secretariat - MNL <Secretariat.mnl@mfa.gov.hu> To: "osec@denr.gov.ph" <osec@denr.gov.ph>

Thu, Nov 5, 2020 at 6:32 PM

Cc: OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>, Secretariat - MNL <Secretariat.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>, Trade - MNL <trade.mnl@mfa.gov.hu>, Ambrus Dávid - MNL <DAmbrus@mfa.gov.hu>, Titkárság - MNL <Mission.MNL@mfa.gov.hu>

Dear Colleagues,

Please find attached the 153-HL-2020-HUEMB-MNL.

A confirmation of receipt would be highly appreciated.

With best regards,

SECRETARIAT



Embassy of Hungary, Manila

E-Mail: Mission.MNL@MFA.GOV.HU

Tel.: 02 8 810 9186, 02 8816 7390

Address: 8th Floor, DelRosario Law Centre,

21st Drive Corner 20th Drive,

BGC, TAGUIG, 1630 METRO MANILA

2 attachments

image002.png 18K



153-HL-2020-HUEMB-MNL Sec Cimatu.pdf



153-HIL-2020-HUEMB-MNL

The Hon. Roy A. Cimatu Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Manila

Dear Mr. Secretary,

5 November 2020

First and foremost allow me to express my hope that you and your colleagues are safe and healthy during these challenging times.

I wish to inform you personally that after the end of the tour of duty in the Philippines of Ambassador Dr. József Bencze who met with your predecessor in January 2020, our new Ambassador-designate, Dr. Titanilla Tóth is standing by to assume her duties in the Philippines at the soonest, after the presentation of her Letters of Credence to His Excellency President Rodrigo Roa Duterte. Pending this important occasion, based on the information given by the Protocol Office of the Department of Foreign Affairs, the Ambassador-designate is ready to make introductory calls to the important government agencies.

In light of this and with the good momentum achieved in the cooperation of our countries in the past months, we would like to request for an introductory meeting of our Ambassador-desginate with Your Honor.

During the meeting, the Ambassador-designate would like to give you a quick overview about the activites and plans of Hungarian companies in the Philippines, among them the Hungarian Water Technologies Corporation (HWTC) which is already cooperating with the Laguna Lake Development Authority.

May we suggest this introductory meeting to take place on the week between 9-13 September 2020 at your convenience and availability.

I thank you in advance for your kind reply. The Embassy of Hungary and myself are looking forward to a partnership with you on important matters of mutual interest.

Sincerely yours,

Dávid Ambrus Chargé d'affaires a.i.

EMBASSY OF HUNGARY, MANILA, E-MAII: MISSION.MNL@MFA.GOV.HU, TEL.:+63 2 810 9186, +63 2 816 7390
ADDRESS: 8TH FLOOR, DELROSARIO LAW CENTRE, 21ST DRIVE CORNER 20TH DRIVE, BGC, TAGUIG, 1630 METRO MANILA